
Christ the King School, a ministry of the Cathedral Parish of the Roman Catholic Diocese of 
Lexington, Kentucky, has an opening for the upcoming academic year for the position of 
Principal with a start date of July 1, 2021, in preparation of the 21-22 academic year. Christ the 
King School has an enrollment of 485 with PK2 through 8th grades and is a two-time Blue 
Ribbon School. Applicants for the position should possess leadership from the standpoints of 
education, spirituality, management and community relations. Applicants must have met the 
standards for principal certification. Deadline for applying is June 7. To apply, please email 
cover letter and resume to Fr. Paul Prabell at pprabell@cdlex.org or send by US mail to 299 
Colony Boulevard, Lexington, Kentucky, 40502. 
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